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April 30, 2012 
 
 

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 
TRAFFIC COMMISSION 

TO BE HELD:  THURSDAY  
MAY 10, 2012 at 9:00 A.M. 

 
 

The Traffic Commissioner, Police Chief Thomas M. LaCroix has called 
for a Special Meeting of the Traffic Commission for Thursday May 10, 
2012 at 9:00 AM.  
  
The meeting will be restricted to the interview process of candidates for 
the position of Traffic Engineer in the City of Waltham. Questions will be 
limited to members of the Commission. The interviews are scheduled 
for 9:00 AM, 10:00 AM and 11:00 AM.  
 
The meeting will be held at Waltham City Hall, Second Floor, in the 
Henry Hoover Committee Room.   
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